Warsaw, March 0272 2020

PANSTWOWEJ STRAZY POZARNEJ
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To:

President of the International Sport
Federation of Firefighters and
Rescuers

Aleksandr CHUPRIYAN

Dear Mr. Chupriyan,

With reference to the invitation to participate in the International Fire Sports Memorial
of SMF Piotr Sokotowski, which was to take place from 2" to 5" June 2020 in Torun,

| would like to kindly inform you that due to the spread of COVID-19 coronavirus, the
organization of the competition was postponed to 2021.

We will inform you about the details in a separate letter.

ours sincerely,

Vi

ol. Andrzejf BARTKOWIAK
Chief Commandant

of the State Fire Service
Republic of Poland




